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Dear All,
MORE SUMMER NEWS

     The seniors are off to Germany this weekend. They are guests of our Twin Town of Heilbronn and this is their special trip this summer. 

      The seniors and intermediates are also having a trip to Northumberland in early August. Their major destination is Alnwick International Folk Festival and they will be one of the UK representatives there amongst many other international teams. The accommodation is a village hall in Embleton which is very close to the sea. It is basic 'indoor camping' but there are showers and a good kitchen so we will have a lovely time exploring the area as well as performing at the festival. There will be another letter about this for the people I have already recruited for this trip. It is now full. If you are not sure if your name is down, please contact me straight away.

    There will be two social events in Summer 2.  My birthday party on Friday 16th June will be a small, quiet event for older students and families as I have booked a Swedish couple (Emma and Daniel) to run a workshop and perform for us.  I would also like the parents of the seniors to have an opportunity to see the seniors perform some of  their Germany repertoire. There will be invitations to this. If you are keen to come and watch and have well behaved children who like a formal concert do ask me about this.

   The other event will be a ceilidh on Saturday 8th July at school.  This will be in aid of Kamal Foundation and it will be an early evening supper and dance party for all the range of students. Little ones, big ones and families very welcome. I hope lots of people will come. It will be £3 for adults and £1 for children with a cap of £10 per 'family' (not extended). I hope to incorporate some performance as we have some super new children who are ready for an outing!

    As the seniors and the intermediates have trips planned, I have also made provision for the juniors to attend a sleepover in Hayfield. This will be at Hayfield Scout Hall. The accommodation is basic but we always get a good night's sleep and some lovely walks. I always enjoy the Hayfield Camp very much and the children do too. There will be a separate letter about this before the end of the half term.

    We break up on Friday 26th May. All the junior and senior classes will still be happening that evening as the staff will be in to teach as usual.

    Banks Lane return to school on 13th June and classes resume that week and I will confirm now that there will be theory on Thursday 15th June and the usual junior classes and some rather different senior workshops on Friday 16th June.     Liza

